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S o u t h A f r i c a

D e a r P r o f e s s o r B r o o k s :

Thank you so much for your letter of December 3; I was very glad to
receive it. We want very much to publish an article and photograph(s) of
Helen Martin's work. If you and a photographer are collaborating on an
article already, possibly we could print it or excerpt it (depending on its
length) for our newsletter. We would need at least one original and
reproducible black-and-white photograph for publication in the newsletter.

We would like to receive photographs of the site, both for our archives and
for publication in the newsletter. Of course we are interested in all
available material on the artist and the site, but we want you to know
that anv material you send wil l be most appreciated. We certainly want
to read the article you are currently working on. Again, thank you for
responding to our letter. I look forward to working with you.

Unfortunately, Ms. Collins-Nakles did not know her great aunt, but here is
her address ; 1 am sure she wi l l be de l igh ted to hear f rom you:

M s . N i k i C o l l i n s - N a k l e s

255 Edgewater Dr ive
Box 178, LWW
Macon, GA 31210

S i n c e r e l y,
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